
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS 
Committee meeting held on 13 December 2022  

via ‘Teams platform’ 

• The rally book for 2023 rallies along with the associated advertising is out 

and on sale. 

• The rally program for 2023 has been uploaded to the web and is open for 

bookings. In fact bookings for next year are looking very healthy with some 

events already reaching capacity. 

• Come and Join Us - There are still a few 2023 rallies that require rally 

officers (please contact our Rally Secretary or any other committee 

member if you are interested). 

• Rallies for 2023 have been uploaded to CAMC for inclusion in the CAMC 

rally listings in February 2023. 

• Accounts are healthy. 

• December Newsletter is in production and will be out before Christmas. 

• Direct communications are being developed using Mail Chimp. 

• Youth Section have their new T shirts and Hoodies, many thanks to Nick 

and Leanne Rogers for sponsoring these. 

• All the electrical equipment has been PAT tested (Safety Checked) ready 

for the new season. 

• We are using a new plaque supplier this year (5 valley signs) and we are 

very pleased with the quality of the plaques. 

• Our face book page is running – please remember to keep your West 

Hampshire membership up to date 

• Children’s Christmas Party was a great success, well done Emma and the 

Elves (and the big guy of course). 

• The New Christmas Dinner Dance Party venue and rally worked very well 

and we are delighted it is back in the program for 2023. 

• We look forward to seeing you in the New Season and hope to see as 
many of you as possible at the Open Forum/Rally Officers Open Forum in 
January (all WH members welcome). 
 

The Officers and Committee wish all our members a 
Very Merry Christmas and an extremely Happy New Year 

 

Mike Firmager – Chairman – chairman@whampshirecc.co.uk – 07976 825051 
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